
 
 
 
 
 

February 25, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parishioners, 
 
I write to request your support for the Archdiocesan Annual Appeal for 2022.  In 
doing so, I do appreciate the difficulties and challenges in so many of your lives.  
All of you have been affected by the pandemic.  In the midst of the challenges and 
struggles, you, St. Catherine of Siena Parishioners, continued to support our 
parish and our Archdiocese.  We made our assessments in 2020 and 2021.  I am 
so thankful for your care and generosity. 
 
Our assessment for 2022 is $157,618.00.   Last year, many parishioners 
contributed $1,000 or more, 4 gifts ranged between $10,000 and $15,000.  Such 
generosity is needed if we are to reach our assessment again. 
 
The enclosed brochure gives all the important information about the Appeal and 
the ministries and services it provides for all our parishes and schools.  Many 
parishes need the services provided by the Archbishop’s Staff more than ever in 
this challenging time. 
 
I thank you for all you do for our community.  I thank you for your caring 
consideration of this request.  The work of the Church is to continue the work of 
the Lord.  Your support is truly appreciated! 
 
Blessings, 
 
 
 
Fr. John Ryan 
Pastor 


